
Bluewater  Brings  The  Black
Eyed Peas To The Comic Pages

The Black Eyed Peas made history in 2009 when its singles I
Gotta Feeling and Boom Boom Pow held the top two spots in the
Billboard Hot 100. Only 11 artists, including the Peas, have
managed this feat in the Hot 100â€™s history.

The Black Eyed Peas will make history of a different sort this
February. Thatâ€™s when Bluewater Productions will ship its
latest comic, Fame: The Black Eyed Peas to comic shops and
online retailers across the country.

The Peas will become the latest artists to hit the pages of a
Bluewater-produced comic. The companyâ€™s Fame series, which
profiles the biggest of celebrities and artists, has already
featured  biographies  of  Lady  Gaga,  Justin  Bieber,  David
Beckham and Taylor Swift.

The Black Eyed Peas comic will trace the history of one of the
countryâ€™s most popular bands from its humble roots all the
way to its Grammy winning successes. Along the way, readers
will discover a variety of previously unknown facts about the
talented musicians that make up the Peas.

â€œIt was impossible to get away from the Black Eyed Peas in
the  last  two  years,â€�  said  Darren  Davis,  publisher  and
founder of Bluewater Productions. â€œThis group is exactly the
kind of band we want to showcase in our Fame series, one that
has captured the attention of the country. This comic does a
tremendous job of showcasing the bandâ€™s rise, and should
provide plenty of new information for even the most devoted of
its fans.â€�

M. Zachary Sherman wrote the script for Fame: The Black Eyed
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Peas, while Kristopher Smith handled the pencils. Smith also
contributed one of the booksâ€™ two covers.

The suggested retail price (SRP) for the upcoming comic book
is $3.99. To make sure you get your copy, contact your local
comic book store to pre-order it. To find a comic book store
near you go to www.comicshoplocator.com. The comic will also
be on Amazon here: http://amzn.to/gbHYHu
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